
I have lived directly across the street from the LMH parking lot on Governors Avenue, Medford 
for twenty years and the lack of information put forth on this project to those residents that 
will be impacted has been absent  (I'm being kind here) until very recently. 
 
As a very concerned retiring resident (traffic, parking, noise, property value etc.,) I am asking 
that you please reject or delay approving this project until a full plan (including directly 
addressing the topics mentioned previously) of this site is presented and we are afforded the 
opportunity to be part of the process.  
 
Thank You, 
Ellie Feeley 

 
  

 




